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Burlington Park and Recreation Commission                                                                                                  
Minutes of March 1, 2017 
 

 Call to Order 
Commissioner Stawarz called meeting to order at 7:02 p.m.  
Commissioners also present: Millerick, Ronalter, Van Buren, Parente and Director Tricia Twomey. 
 

 Minutes of February 1, 2017, Meeting 
( Ronalter/Stawarz. Board approved unanimously.)  
 

 Public Comment 
No public comment. 
 

 Financial Report 
Budget on target, 64%. Director Twomey discussed with BOS long term future of the tennis courts, which have 
another crack that will be covered under original resurface warranty.   
 

 Spring / Summer Programming 

• Foote Road Summer Camp 

• Job applications for camp counselors and life guards posted today and are up until 4/3 at 4 pm.  

• 8 of 11 counselors returning 

• 6 of 8 lifeguards not coming back 

• Dir. Twomey is enhancing the training program for counselors 

• CIT, Junior Counselor and Swim Helpers opportunities will be posted 4/3.  
 

• Shamrock shin-dig for 5th graders is 3/3. Slightly low sign ups at this time, so program may not run.  

• Children’s choir, 1-4 grade on Sundays at Town Hall. Noon - 1:30. 3/26 - 4/9. April 9 performance.  

• Golf, Tennis programming are planned 

• Field Hockey camp will be held in July; Baseball camp and UK Soccer are planned 

• Project Graduation planning/coordination under way.  
 

 Johnnycake Mountain Park Discussion 

• BSC Group has been selected as landscape architect 

• Kick off Meeting for design committee, P&R Commission, is being planned for before end of March.  

• Chairman Stawarz discussed general parameters to conduct needs assessment among various community groups 
and organizations, as well as sporting groups in town.  

 

 Any Other Business 
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Facebook page for Burlington Parks & Recreation Department has been broached with Board of Selectman and is 
being pursued.  
 

 Adjourn 
At 8:18 pm, a motion was made and accepted to adjourn (Ronalter/Millerick.) 

 
Respectfully submitted,  

 
Susan G. Millerick  


